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I am in strong support of HB 2977 which proposes a modest funding solution for 

wildlife conservation in this state.  Wildlife species are facing so many threats which 

will continue to be exacerbated by increasing temperatures from climate change.  

They are in need of our support and our respect for they are inhabitants of this state 

as well – inhabitants that contribute greatly to our ecosystems and what we claim to 

all value.  Our lodging tax is currently one of the lowest in the country and that makes 

this a sensible, fair, and logical way to help ensure wildlife is here for them and for all 

of us to enjoy and cherish responsibly.  I implore you to please support this bill for the 

wildlife species that we share this beautiful state with.  Thank you.  


